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Department of Commerce, Community, & Economic Development

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
License #10901

Initiating License Application
6/11/2018 12:33:43 PM

Licensee #1

Type:  Entity

Alaska Entity Number:  10036941

Alaska Entity Name:  The High Expedition Company

Phone Number:  907-360-9593

Email Address:  joe@thehighexpedition.com

Mailing Address:  PO Box 1127
Talkeetna, AK 99676
UNITED STATES

Entity Official #1

Type:  Individual

Name:  Dan Nelson JR

Phone Number:  907-232-5858

Email Address:  dan@thehighexpedition.com

Mailing Address:  PO Box 1127
Talkeetna, AK 99676
UNITED STATES

Entity Official #2

Type:  Individual

Name:  Joseph McAneney

Phone Number:  907-360-9593

Email Address:  joe@thehighexpedition.com

Mailing Address:  PO Box 1127
Talkeetna, AK 99676
UNITED STATES

License Number:  10901

License Status:  Active-Operating

License Type:  Retail Marijuana Store

Doing Business As:  THE HIGH EXPEDITION COMPANY

Business License Number:  1040691

Designated Licensee:  Joseph McAneney

Email Address:  joe@thehighexpedition.com

Local Government:  Matanuska-Susitna Borough

Community Council:  Talkeetna

Latitude, Longitude:  62.323000, -150.119000

Physical Address:  13465 E Main St.
Talkeetna, AK 99676
UNITED STATES

Note: No affiliates entered for this license.



AMCO Received 7/18/2018



AMCO Received 8/27/2018



AMCO Received 8/27/2018



AMCO Received 8/27/2018



Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office  
ATTN: Enforcement 
550 W. 7th Ave, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
amco.enforcement@alaska.gov 
 
AMCO Case #: AB18-0644 
 
I am responding to a Notice of Violation regarding the above mentioned AMCO case under 
issuing investigator M. Chiesa.  
 
This is the text of my immediate response to investigator Chiesa via email on 6/5/18: 
 
I did a preliminary analysis of the mishap that occurred with properly receiving the two referenced 
manifests and the errors had not been brought to my attention by our manager. I instantly realized the 
mistakes that were made and that my manager failed in notifying AMCO or METRC about the accidental 
failure to promptly receive these manifests when they were actually delivered to our facility. I had a long 
and thorough discussion with my manager about the importance of these issues and I have already 
implemented a new policy with redundancy to alleviate any future possibility of failing to receive the 
manifests properly. 

 
This is what was done to correct the errors made by my manager and my failure to ensure the 
redundancy of properly reporting and fixing any errors made when receiving deliveries in 
METRC. Since the errors, I have been observing and monitoring our new process and it seems 
to be working very well and will never happen again under this protocol and management.  
 
Thanks for the chance to correct these mistakes and improve my operations.  
 
Best, 
 
Joe McAneney  
The High Expedition Co.  
Retail License #10901  
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